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Dear Project Team,
Thank you for the extension of the deadline.
HSE response is a combined response from CEMHD5 and CEMHD7.
Kate Haire has sent in her response on behalf of CEMHD5 directly to you.
Considering Explosives Inspectorate CEMHD7 has no comment to make in regards to this proposed development as
there are no HSE Explosive Licensed sites in the vicinity.
Kind regards
The NSIP Team
 

From: North Lincolnshire Green Energy Project
<NorthLincolnshireGreenEnergyProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 23 October 2023 12:52
To: Kate Haire @hse.gov.uk>
Cc: North Lincolnshire Green Energy Project <NorthLincolnshireGreenEnergyProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;
NSIP Applications <NSIP.Applications@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Ref: EN010116
 
Good Afternoon
 
Thank you for your email, I can confirm receipt of your comments. These will be forwarded to the
Secretary of State and published on the project webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning
website in due course.
 
 
Kind Regards
 
 

Rammiel Burnie | Case Officer
The Planning Inspectorate
General Enquiries: 0303 444 5000
Direct Line:  0303 444 5201
Email: NorthLincolnshireGreenEnergyPark@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.
 
From: Kate Haire @hse.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 October 2023 23:08
To: North Lincolnshire Green Energy Project <NorthLincolnshireGreenEnergyProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref: EN010116
 
Dear Sir
 
Please find attached HSE’s response to the application by The North Lincolnshire Green Energy Park Limited.

Regards
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Kate
 
I work flexibly and it sometimes suits me to email outside of working hours. This helps me manage my work-life balance, but I don't intend to
disrupt yours. My usual working pattern is Monday to Thursday
 
 

 
Kate Haire  | Deputy Director | Regulation, International and Major Hazards Policy Branch| Engagement and Policy Division
Health and Safety Executive | Redgrave Court, Merton Road, Bootle, Merseyside, L20 7HS

 
 

 
 
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability
for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient
to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of
the Inspectorate.
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